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For Date: 02/09/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-1682         0023 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:24:50                 Arvd-00:27:54  Clrd-01:08:35
         Narrative:      

Party called stating he was involved in an accident. No   
injuries reported at this time.

         Narrative:      
No answer for May's towing on two calls. A1 to take tow.   
Paperwork exchange. Report to follow.

25-1683         0109 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 132] OAKWOOD LN
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:11:34                 Arvd-01:13:56  Clrd-01:34:27
         Narrative:      

DPW called reporting vehicles impeding snow removal.

         Narrative:      
One vehicle was moved by resident. Contact could not be made   
with anyone for other vehicle via phone calls or at   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Party called back stating that they were away and unable to   
move the vehicle. Party advised to move vehicles from   
roadway in the future to avoid citations and possible   
vehicle removal during snow emergencies.

25-1684         0111 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BRESCIANI LN
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:13:52                 Arvd-01:20:35  Clrd-01:23:43
         Narrative:      

DPW called reporting vehicles and trash barrels impeding   
snow removal.

         Narrative:      
Contact was made with party and vehicle moved out of   
roadway.

25-1685         0120 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/09/2025 0142
  Location/Address:    [WEG 426] RISING SUN LN
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:26:26                 Arvd-01:27:48  Clrd-01:39:22
         Narrative:      

DPW called reporting vehicles impeding snow removal in the   
area.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles moved into driveway. Officer could not make contact   
with anyone at one residence.

         Narrative:      
Party called to complain about officers response to home   
over  snow removal parking enforcement. Caller spoke with   
OIC about matter.

         Narrative:      
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Officer returned to the area and found the correct residence   
for vehicle. All vehicles removed from roadway by residents   
at this time.

25-1686         0211 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    APPLE LN
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:12:19  Clrd-02:12:44
         Narrative:      

Officer made contact with vehicle owner and advised to move   
vehicle out of the roadway.

25-1687         0411 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/09/2025 0532
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:12:42                 Arvd-04:13:41  Clrd-05:32:05
         Narrative:      

Callers reporting a plow truck struck a telephone pole in   
front of residence. Cruiser dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
FD reporting pole #14 struck with only surface damage. FD   
will notify National Grid of pole strike. One party   
transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle. Report to follow.

25-1688         0600 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 504] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:02:20                 Arvd-06:02:23  Clrd-06:39:11
         Narrative:      

Party called stating he was in a single car MVA. No injuries   
reported at this time.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for vehicle Raleigh's could not take tow at   
this time. May's no answer on two calls. A1 to take tow.

         Narrative:      
Damage to sign at 679 North Main Street.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was removed and is back on the roadway. A1 did not   
take vehicle. Vehicle released to owner at scene.

25-1689         0630 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:32:24                 Arvd-06:40:35  Clrd-06:44:44
         Narrative:      

Party called stating he was out snow blowing and fell down.   
Party is not injured but can not get up. Cruiser and FD   
dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Party disconnected prior to obtaining information and exact   
location. No answer on call back. Cruiser and FD updated.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted back up and refused medical transport.

25-1690         0701 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:03:55                 Arvd-07:03:59  Clrd-07:04:02
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for female party who is   
not feeling well. Caller transferred to Easton PSAP for   
dispatch.

25-1692         0822 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:25:25  Enrt-08:25:38  Arvd-08:30:03  Clrd-08:41:35
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party fell on black ice in   
their driveway. FD en route.

25-1693         1011 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 33] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:25:51  Enrt-10:30:19  Arvd-10:35:25  Clrd-10:44:58
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ unit 2 parts room door.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-1695         1126 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:26:00  Clrd-11:31:49
         Narrative:      

226 was flagged down by a party concerned with a baby owl   
located on the sidewalk.

         Narrative:      
Animal flew back into the woodline.

25-1696         1232 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting suspicious vehicle that won't leave   
his business in Easton. Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

25-1697         1324 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BER] BAYVIEW AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting transport to hospital for her   
mother-in-law located in Berkley. Transferred to Berkley PD   
via PSAP.
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25-1699         1615 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:20:38                 Arvd-16:20:40  Clrd-16:52:07
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:20:41                 Arvd-16:20:42  Clrd-16:52:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his girlfriend is making Q5 statements.  FD   
staging in the area.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched to the scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.  All units clear.

25-1700         1731 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:31:39  Clrd-17:33:14
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective headlight and no front plate.

25-1702         1913 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:13:40                 Arvd-19:13:43  Clrd-21:05:44
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:14:55                 Arvd-19:14:56  Clrd-21:05:42
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:26:00  Clrd-21:05:43
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a single car MVA, vehicle   
into the woods.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
Damage to utility pole #55.  National Grid notified by FD.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene and has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
Property damage to "Do Not Block" sign.

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requesting 2 emergency detail officers for   
pole replacement.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1703         2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:19:50                 Arvd-21:19:51  Clrd-21:19:52
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1704         2136 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an erratic operator on the highway.    
Multiple marked lanes violations.  Transferred to MSP.

25-1705         2249 DISTURBANCE Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 406] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:50:33                 Arvd-22:53:23  Clrd-23:04:16
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:50:34  Enrt-22:51:57  Arvd-22:53:21  Clrd-23:15:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his brother has been staying at his house   
for the past couple days and he wants him out of the house.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the station lobby.  FD dispatched   
for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

For Date: 02/10/2025  -  Monday   

25-1707         0147 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller stated there was no emergency, she was just    
concerned about the power outage. Caller advised.

25-1710         0740 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    [EAO] FOX RUN CONDOS
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-07:43:23                 Arvd-07:43:25  Clrd-07:43:26
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-07:43:29                 Arvd-07:49:17  Clrd-07:49:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported motor vehicle accident involving three   
vehicles in Easton. Unit 226 dispatched to assist.

25-1711         0831 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:33:51                 Arvd-08:41:31  Clrd-08:43:28
         Narrative:      

Accidental E-911. CP stated she was trying to connect her   
phone to her car.

25-1716         0925 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Party into the station to pick up tow release. Release   
given.

25-1717         0932 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:32:18  Clrd-09:36:25
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for failure to wear seat belt.

25-1727         1114 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Tow only given.

25-1728         1123 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

L1 reporting of a stop sign down at the above location. DPW   
notified.

25-1729         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:41  Clrd-12:19:16
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1730         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:00:08  Enrt-12:00:47  Arvd-12:02:47  Clrd-12:24:18
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting that he drove past a MVA at   
the above location.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles have left on their own. One party arranging   
their own tow.

25-1731         1240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:40:12  Clrd-12:47:38
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-1732         1242 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:45:14                                Clrd-12:53:36
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA. No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-1733         1251 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:53:32                 Arvd-12:56:04  Clrd-13:07:15
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:53:44                 Arvd-13:01:33  Clrd-13:09:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her husband has fallen in the garage   
on his face and is bleeding.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and en route. Party is conscious at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital, all units 10-
20.   

25-1736         1327 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:27:22  Clrd-13:29:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-1740         1444 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:44:33  Clrd-14:48:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1741         1458 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:58:46  Clrd-15:27:59
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-15:09:40  Clrd-15:28:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.

25-1745         1610 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/10/2025 1803
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:11:41                 Arvd-16:11:42  Clrd-16:16:35
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:23:38                 Arvd-16:23:40  Clrd-17:22:15
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:27:16                 Arvd-17:27:53  Clrd-17:33:57
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:35:30                 Arvd-17:35:50  Clrd-18:03:23
         Narrative:      

225 out with WBPD Citizen Academy ride-along.   
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25-1747         1613 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/10/2025 1956
          Location:    SCOTLAND STREET
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:14:13  Clrd-19:56:33
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic.

25-1748         1652 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting DMV in the median on Rt. 24N near mile   
marker 26/27.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-1750         1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:30:55  Clrd-17:38:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1752         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:33:00  Clrd-18:59:34
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:37:42                 Arvd-18:37:45  Clrd-18:56:51
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling operator home.   

         Narrative:      
Operator has been dropped off. Report to follow.   

25-1753         1915 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Commercial Burglary alarm - Front and side door alarm.
Unable to reach key-holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled by alarm company, valid pass code received.   

25-1754         1938 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party reported lost cellphone at the above location earlier   
this afternoon.   

         Narrative:      
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Phone is described as an Android with a black case and "pig"   
sticker on the back.   

25-1755         2016 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:16:00  Clrd-20:34:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

25-1756         2022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:22:18  Clrd-20:27:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for expired registration.

25-1757         2037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:37:06  Clrd-20:54:08
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:44:23                 Arvd-20:47:12  Clrd-20:54:50
         Narrative:      

Party provided an active insurance policy.  Citation issued.

25-1759         2201 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

SIG2 - Commercial Burglary alarm - Zone 17 front door   
entry/exit.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled by alarm company.   

For Date: 02/11/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-1779         0312 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 02/11/2025 0327
  Location/Address:    [WEG 451] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:14:18                 Arvd-03:18:40  Clrd-03:27:18
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/north office door, cage area overhead door,   
overhead door #1.

         Narrative:      
Property appears to be secure at this time. Unable to access   
the back of the building due to locked gates. No signs of   
force entry.   

25-1780         0327 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:27:47                 Arvd-03:29:59  Clrd-03:43:57
         Narrative:      

MVA no PI.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.  Vehicles could leave under their own   
power.

25-1781         0347 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:47:38                 Arvd-03:51:28  Clrd-04:01:39
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he fell out of his recliner.  No   
injuries.

         Narrative:      
Lift assist provided by FD, patient refusal.

25-1782         0638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:38:24  Clrd-06:40:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-1785         0857 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off LTC renewal, receipt given.

25-1789         0913 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-09:16:39  Clrd-09:23:25
         Narrative:      

228 out school security check.

25-1790         0957 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC, LTC issued.

25-1792         1010 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:17:11                 Arvd-10:17:13  Clrd-10:28:42
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to report fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-1793         1029 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 02/11/2025 1636
  Location/Address:    [WEG 225] RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:31:03                 Arvd-10:33:31  Clrd-10:42:52
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports they locked their keys in car, 226   
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dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been opened, 10-20.   

25-1794         1107 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report given.

25-1799         1221 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off LTC renewal, receipt issued.

25-1801         1404 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:07:16                 Arvd-14:07:22  Clrd-14:30:48
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:07:20                 Arvd-14:07:26  Clrd-14:30:49
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls for report of two car MVA, FD, 226 and   
228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 requesting 2 NIL.   

         Narrative:      
May's and A-1 towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
One male party transported to Good Samaratian Hospital, one   
male party transported back to the station to arrange for a   
ride. Both vehicles towed from scene. All units 10-20,   
report to follow.   

25-1802         1438 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:41:40                 Arvd-14:47:12  Clrd-14:53:27
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports receiving inappropriate photos to be   
developed via the stores on-line app. Caller stated photos   
have been sent to several CVS's in the area.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with store manager, report to follow, 10-20.   

25-1803         1443 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report given.

25-1804         1445 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.
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25-1806         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 9] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Attached vehicle trespassed towed from attached location by   
Lynch's.

25-1808         1630 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:31:08  Clrd-17:18:31
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued.

25-1809         1710 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pickup MVA report. Report issued.   

25-1810         1722 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:30:52                 Arvd-17:32:53  Clrd-17:56:05
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting assistance with a deposit made   
to the attached business.   

         Narrative:      
Parties wanted refund in cash and business tried to refund   
with check which was not acceptable to them. Parties were   
advised that it was a civil issue and instructed to contact   
the BBB if they felt inappropriate business conduct.   

25-1811         1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:09:44  Clrd-18:16:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Verbal warning.

25-1814         1842 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 6] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:44:32                 Arvd-18:46:39  Clrd-18:53:42
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-18:46:38                 Arvd-18:46:39  Clrd-18:53:43
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting PD assistance with a heavily   
intoxicated party in the store. Party is conscious and alert   
at this time.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
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Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-1816         1904 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PARKVIEW LN
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting medical emergency in Brockton.   
Transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.   

25-1818         1925 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:29:52                 Arvd-19:35:31  Clrd-19:36:36
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Zone 2 Back door.   
Additional alarm reported, zone 6 - rear motion.   

25-1819         2106 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:11:02                 Arvd-21:11:03  Clrd-23:05:41
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:14:52                 Arvd-21:18:45  Clrd-21:48:36
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:15:52                 Arvd-21:17:01  Clrd-21:48:14
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports two car MVA, one vehicle has left the   
scene.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requsted.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en-route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested. Suspect vehicle located behind plaza @ 120   
West Center street.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en-route to secondary location.   

         Narrative:      
Tow on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle. 225 shuttling female party to PD lobby.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
One female party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Q5 Positive.   

         Narrative:      
BCI processed vehicle and en-route to PD for mugs and   
prints.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $250.00 and sober ride.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at 22:55
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         Narrative:      
Bail received at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-64-AR
            Arrest:    BOREN, CRYSTAL LANE       
           Address:    215 CRESCENT ST   EAST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    32
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 2ND OFFENSE
                       LEAVE SCENE OF PROPERTY DAMAGE

For Date: 02/12/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-1825         0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 02/12/2025 0711
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:45:24  Clrd-07:10:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations at this time.

25-1826         0711 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/12/2025 0720
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:13:31                 Arvd-07:16:52  Clrd-07:19:14
         Narrative:      

911 Caller requested police assistance with traffic while he   
moves a truck and trailer onto the road way. Unit 222   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted back onto roadway.

25-1827         0843 ALARM, FIRE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      

Fire Alarm Activation / Zone 1.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reports alarm testing is being conducted in the   
building. No response necessary.

25-1834         0950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:50:17  Clrd-09:57:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1835         1029 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:29:53  Clrd-10:38:25
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-1836         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:44:00  Clrd-10:52:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-1837         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 02/12/2025 1206
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:17  Clrd-12:06:38
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1839         1156 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/12/2025 1558
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:57:09  Clrd-15:57:57
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic.

25-1840         1259 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-1845         1359 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/12/2025 1424
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:59:59  Clrd-14:24:01
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared for priority call.   

25-1848         1417 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:24:13                 Arvd-14:24:14  Clrd-14:24:16
         Narrative:      

AAA reporting a DMV

         Narrative:      
Vehicle pushed off roadway prior to arrival, 10-20.   

25-1849         1424 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:26:09                 Arvd-14:26:12  Clrd-14:30:47
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a male party having a seizure, FD and   
226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-1850         1431 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:32:06                 Arvd-14:32:08  Clrd-14:37:19
         Narrative:      

226 flagged down for vehicle lockout.

         Narrative:      
Entry gained, 10-20.   

25-1852         1449 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off application.

25-1853         1547 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off LTC renewal, receipt given.

25-1854         1607 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/12/2025 1805
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:07:00  Clrd-16:37:44
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:44:05                 Arvd-16:44:07  Clrd-17:05:55
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:06:20                 Arvd-17:06:36  Clrd-17:23:38
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:24:02                 Arvd-17:25:12  Clrd-18:05:16
         Narrative:      

225 conducting ride along for CPA.

25-1855         1637 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:37:00  Clrd-16:43:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

25-1857         1708 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 call requesting mutual aid ambulance for town of   
Easton. Elderly male party fell. FD contacted and en route.

25-1859         1727 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  17
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/09/2025  Thru: 02/15/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/17/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:28:40  Clrd-17:40:14
         Narrative:      

224 out at school dance.

25-1860         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting hit and run that occurred in the   
parking lot of attached location. Transferred to Easton PD   
via PSAP.

25-1861         1753 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:00:46                 Arvd-18:00:47  Clrd-18:41:23
         Narrative:      

Walk-in parties requesting to file two separate reports of   
damage and theft.

         Narrative:      
Parties reporting property damage and items taken from   
residence during time frame when they were not allowed to be   
on premises. Parties have been advised multiple times that   
they need to show proper ownership of items and advised to   
go through civil and criminal court should they be able to   
show proof of ownership.

25-1862         1816 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/12/2025 1847
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:18:18  Clrd-18:47:17
         Narrative:      

225 community policing at CPA.

25-1863         1827 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:43:52                 Arvd-18:43:54  Clrd-18:51:47
         Narrative:      

E911 open-line transfer call from Brockton. Hangup on   
initial call back. Two more callback attempts straight to   
voicemail.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked surrounding area of the call. Nothing out of the   
ordinary.

25-1864         1840 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-18:46:44                 Arvd-18:46:46  Clrd-18:53:41
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer in regards   
to a MVA that occurred earlier today.

         Narrative:      
Party reports that her mirror was struck in the parking lot   
of her work. Notified that information will be logged and   
advised to contact her insurance company.
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25-1865         1918 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator swerving all over the   
road. Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-1866         1932 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 2 back door.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch. Key holder confirmed it   
to be accidental.

25-1867         1957 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting DPW is out to salt the roads.

25-1870         2215 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] SUSAN RD
         Narrative:      

E911 call from Easton reporting foot pursuit of two male   
parties heading towards WB. One party described as a black   
male wearing an all grey nike sweatsuit covered in blood.   
Other male party described as possibly black. Parties failed   
to stop for a call regarding a suspicious white van parked   
in front of a residence. Both parties abandoned vehicle and   
fled on foot. Cruisers notified.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD located one male party.

25-1871         2218 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

224 onsighted DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party ran out of gas and was able to fill up a container   
from gas station.

25-1873         2226 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    UNITED DR + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:26:58                 Arvd-22:27:00  Clrd-22:32:40
         Narrative:      

224 speaking to party matching description of previous call.   
Wearing a grey hoodie with Amazon jacket over it.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay. Currently working shift for Amazon.

25-1874         2250 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:52:21                 Arvd-22:52:24  Clrd-22:52:26
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:52:23                 Arvd-22:52:25  Clrd-22:52:27
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         Narrative:      
224 and 226 checking on vehicle in parking lot.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

For Date: 02/13/2025  -  Thursday   

25-1879         0645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:56:58  Clrd-07:25:02
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation/warning issued for speeding.

25-1880         0747 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:53:49                 Arvd-07:53:50  Clrd-07:53:51
         Narrative:      

Party contacted and provided with instructions on how to   
obtain a copy of a video disc he needs as evidence in an   
accident claim.  Previous disc would not play.  Party   
indicated that he would be in today to pick it up.

25-1881         0752 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/13/2025 0806
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:06:25                 Arvd-08:06:27  Clrd-08:06:28
         Narrative:      

Lucini Bus company calling to report a dead deer in the   
middle of the roadway.  DPW notified.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted and en route to remove animal.

25-1882         0806 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:33:58                 Arvd-08:33:59  Clrd-08:34:00
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in new LTC packet.

         Narrative:      
Receipt given and filed accordingly.

25-1883         0842 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:44:37                 Arvd-08:44:39  Clrd-09:19:32
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-08:48:37                 Arvd-08:48:38  Clrd-09:19:35
         Narrative:      

Store manager reporting finding two credit card skimmers at   
attached location.
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         Narrative:      
D1 notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1884         0901 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CYR ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:04:29                 Arvd-09:04:30  Clrd-09:23:56
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:04:36                 Arvd-09:04:39  Clrd-09:23:55
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her father is intoxicated and making   
Q5 statements.  WBFD and J2 units en route.

         Narrative:      
WBFD has been staged at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1885         0937 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:44:53                 Arvd-09:44:59  Clrd-09:49:56
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:44:58                 Arvd-09:45:00  Clrd-09:49:58
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over Section 35 warrant of   
apprehension docket #2515MH000116 to be served.  Section   
expires on 2/20/2025 at 1630 hours.

         Narrative:      
Party not home at this time.  Mother unaware of his location   
and will notify if she speaks with him.

25-1892         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:59  Clrd-12:14:30
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1893         1143 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:45:21                 Arvd-11:45:23  Clrd-11:45:24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a two car MVA.  Transferred to Easton   
PSAP.

25-1895         1222 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/13/2025 1239
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1474] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:23:35  Enrt-12:23:38  Arvd-12:25:51  Clrd-12:39:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from a visiting nurse, looking for an ambulance   
transport for an elderly party with a rib fracture.
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         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-1898         1236 DISTURBANCE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:39:40                 Arvd-12:39:42  Clrd-12:57:23
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting an ex employee came into the   
business requesting a W2.  Employee stated the process to   
obtain the W2 is online.  Involved party was not happy with   
the response and became angry.  Party left the business at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Manager has been advised of the trespass process.

25-1901         1258 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/13/2025 1312
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:00:54                 Arvd-13:00:58  Clrd-13:12:01
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a follow up.

         Narrative:      
No skimming devices located at Market Basket.  Credit card   
readers are different than Trucchi's which have been   
tampered with recently.

25-1905         1400 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:33:12                 Arvd-14:33:13  Clrd-14:33:15
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to retrieve property.

         Narrative:      
25-1-PR returned to owner.

25-1904         1404 INSPECTIONS Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Department of Public Health into the station for an   
unannounced inspection of prisoner cells.  Party escorted by   
the Lieutenant through the requested areas.

25-1908         1553 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:57:41                 Arvd-15:57:43  Clrd-15:57:46
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting he lost his wallet at   
attached address on 2/12 around 1700 hours.

25-1909         1608 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 02/13/2025 1818
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:08:00  Clrd-16:38:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:54:38                 Arvd-16:54:40  Clrd-17:06:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:56:51                 Arvd-17:56:53  Clrd-18:18:25
         Narrative:      

CPA community policing.

25-1910         1636 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 933] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:38:53                 Arvd-16:38:54  Clrd-16:54:30
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports their is a pothole at the end   
of his driveway and may damage vehicles driving over it.

         Narrative:      
226 reports it is filled with water making it difficult to   
see. 226 to put a cone in it for now, but request to notify   
highway.

         Narrative:      
Highway notified.

25-1913         1651 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to retrieve personal item. Item given in   
hand.

25-1912         1652 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

226 reports a large pothole.

         Narrative:      
Highway notified.

25-1915         1708 DISTURBANCE Taken to Family / Guardian   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:10:04                 Arvd-17:10:09  Clrd-17:38:47
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-17:10:17  Enrt-17:10:18  Arvd-17:12:05  Clrd-17:56:36
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-17:33:25  Clrd-17:37:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting there is a male party inside   
causing a disturbance.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting FD for an evaluation, FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
224 giving the party involved a courtesy shuttle to his   
residence.

         Narrative:      
224 released the party in the custody of his mother.
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25-1917         1921 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:25:03  Enrt-19:25:05  Arvd-19:28:52  Clrd-19:37:38
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her fire alarms are activated. No   
reports of smoke or fire. Advised to evacuate the home. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
226 reports faulty detector. FD is investigating. 10-20

25-1918         1946 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:50:05  Enrt-19:50:07  Arvd-19:51:21  Clrd-19:57:36
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:50:42                 Arvd-19:50:43  Clrd-20:03:16
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-19:51:24  Clrd-20:02:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting anaphylactic reaction with an epi pen   
administered.

         Narrative:      
Transported to SSH by WBFD.

25-1919         2036 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:39:03  Enrt-20:39:05  Arvd-20:42:58  Clrd-21:06:24
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a male party has been in a coughing fit   
for approximately 10 minutes and experiencing difficulty   
breathing.

         Narrative:      
Transported to SSH by WBFD.

25-1920         2049 DISORDERLY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:01:51  Enrt-21:01:53  Arvd-21:02:23  Clrd-22:10:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:06:46  Enrt-21:06:47  Arvd-21:07:51  Clrd-22:10:56
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:06:51  Enrt-21:06:53  Arvd-21:08:35  Clrd-22:10:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a male party cornered her in   
the store and seemed to be in a mental health crisis. Caller   
stated she had alerted management about the party.

After officer was dispatched a 911 call was received from   
the business reporting the buisness is now closed for the   
night and that the party in question is refusing to leave.   

         Narrative:      
Party left the area in an uber, no further issues. All   
cruisers 10-20

25-1921         2309 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 02/13/2025 2322
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-23:11:04  Enrt-23:11:06  Arvd-23:15:21  Clrd-23:22:06
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ employee door and overhead reference 7039

         Narrative:      
Officer reports building appears secure.   

For Date: 02/14/2025  -  Friday   

25-1927         0448 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-04:49:16  Clrd-04:57:35
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on party stopped in roadway.

         Narrative:      
Party states a smaller white work truck with box body passed   
him near West St and he pulled over puncturing two tires.   
The truck did not have any markings on it and he did not get   
a plate.   

         Narrative:      
Operator has assistance coming. Vehicle has been moved off   
the roadway. Party advised to call station if assistance is   
needed when the tow arrives.

25-1928         0627 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/14/2025 0706
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:29:25  Clrd-06:55:08
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-1929         0645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:45:19  Clrd-07:19:09
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.  Cruiser cleared to provide backup   
on MV stop.

25-1930         0653 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/14/2025 0703
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:55:14                 Arvd-06:59:41  Clrd-07:01:55
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Audible alarm could be heard inside property on arrival. All   
doors and windows check secure at this time.
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25-1931         0709 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:09:00  Clrd-07:32:10
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:19:20  Clrd-07:32:12
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1932         0720 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / front motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company prior to dispatch.

25-1934         0752 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:52:43  Clrd-07:58:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued for speeding.

25-1936         0832 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] WALL ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 emergency pinging in Bridgewater. Call transferred to   
Bridgewater PD via PSAP.

25-1941         0932 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:32:42  Clrd-09:36:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a follow up for video footage in the area for   
investigation.

25-1942         0936 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:37:18  Clrd-09:41:23
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a follow up for video footage in the area for   
investigation.

25-1943         0941 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:42:21  Clrd-09:45:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a follow up for video footage of the area for   
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investigation.

25-1944         0945 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:47:26  Clrd-09:53:54
         Narrative:      

Officer out on a follow up for video footage of the area for   
investigation.

25-1946         1012 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:13:14                 Arvd-10:13:15  Clrd-11:48:05
         Narrative:      

224 out assisting with the SRO at the above location.

25-1947         1021 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-1948         1107 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:15:54                 Arvd-11:25:31  Clrd-11:37:52
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her keys are locked in the car at the   
above location. Car is running and no one is in the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been opened.

25-1949         1143 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:44:53                 Arvd-11:48:03  Clrd-13:06:19
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:45:02                 Arvd-11:51:21  Clrd-12:33:59
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:48:11                 Arvd-11:48:13  Clrd-13:03:30
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her husband is intoxicated and is on   
the ground and needs assistance getting up. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party being transported to Good Sam by ambulance.

         Narrative:      
Grandfather is on scene handling matters from here. 51A   
filed.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1951         1355 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:00:14                 Arvd-14:00:17  Clrd-14:02:20
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         Narrative:      
Business line caller reporting of a vehicle that has been   
parked next to the dumpster at the above location for a long   
period of time and would like the vehicle to leave before   
dismissal.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was gone prior to officers arrival.

25-1952         1442 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 20] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:43:47                 Arvd-14:43:48  Clrd-14:47:25
         Narrative:      

224 out for a follow up investigation.

         Narrative:      
Halifax PD notified letter of suspension has been issued in   
hand. LTC retrieved and will be mailed to station.   

25-1953         1609 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:11:44                 Arvd-16:19:06  Clrd-16:41:16
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:48:15                 Arvd-16:48:17  Clrd-17:03:21
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:14:50                 Arvd-17:14:51  Clrd-17:36:47
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:44:01                 Arvd-17:44:02  Clrd-17:55:47
         Narrative:      

226 with citizens academy ride along.   

25-1954         1639 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/14/2025 1653
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:39:00  Clrd-16:48:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1958         1639 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 933] MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Caller stated pot hole reported yesterday still an issue.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

25-1955         1703 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:03:00  Clrd-17:14:45
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:08:26                 Arvd-17:08:27  Clrd-17:14:44
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Valid paperwork in hand, verbal warning for no front plate.   
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25-1956         1722 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:23:23  Clrd-17:58:53
         Narrative:      

222 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

25-1957         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:36:00  Clrd-17:43:52
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

25-1959         1842 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:43:43                 Arvd-18:43:44  Clrd-18:49:19
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to report minor MVA in the area attached.   

         Narrative:      
Party reports rear-ending small silver sedan but did not   
feel comfortable waiting in the area. Damage under $1000.   

25-1960         1920 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 434] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:24:22                 Arvd-19:26:37  Clrd-19:33:12
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting female party feeling unwell, numbness   
in legs, face.    

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-1961         1925 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Commercial Burglary alarm - front and side doors.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch.   

25-1963         2014 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in requesting available MVA documentation. Paperwork   
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issued.   

25-1964         2112 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:13:33                 Arvd-21:13:42  Clrd-21:21:01
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:18:18                 Arvd-21:20:59  Clrd-21:29:55
         Narrative:      

225 out with DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle posing a hazard NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.

25-1965         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:12:00  Clrd-22:17:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-1966         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/14/2025 2236
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:24:00  Clrd-22:32:42
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1969         2236 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

Order of reposession recieved at this time for attached   
vehicle.   

25-1970         2241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:41:26  Clrd-22:48:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1971         2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:53:29  Clrd-22:58:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.
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25-1972         2306 ERRATIC OPERATION Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:10:38                 Arvd-23:10:39  Clrd-23:14:16
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:10:41                 Arvd-23:10:41  Clrd-23:12:34
         Narrative:      

e911 transfer from EBPD of an erratic MV heading west bound   
on West Center street. Unable to maintain lanes.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for marked lanes violation.   

For Date: 02/15/2025  -  Saturday   

25-1978         0457 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 02/15/2025 0508
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-05:00:17                 Arvd-05:03:16  Clrd-05:07:58
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 inside studio motion. No contact with key holder at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
No vehicles in the driveway and all exterior doors and   
windows appear secure. Cruiser clear.   

25-1979         0615 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 02/15/2025 0631
  Location/Address:    OAKWOOD LN
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:19:56  Enrt-06:20:20  Arvd-06:26:04  Clrd-06:29:57
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 patio door. Caller did make contact with key holder.   
They are not home and request officer response.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with attached party who stated there appears to be   
a problem with the patio door alarm and the residence is   
secure. Cruiser clear.   

25-1980         0854 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 223] AMERICAN AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his elderly father is having difficulty   
breathing; WBFD notified.

25-1982         0926 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her husband has fallen and she is unbale to   
get him up; WBFD notified.

25-1983         1356 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
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                       Disp-14:04:42  Enrt-14:04:46  Arvd-14:10:25  Clrd-14:29:38
         Narrative:      

Third party caller reports an employee at the gas station is   
not feeling well and would like to have medical personnel   
evaluate him. Calling party was unable to describe symptoms;   
WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
WBFD personnel requests police cruiser at the scene; 226 en   
route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1985         1554 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/15/2025 1637
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1260] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:58:04                 Arvd-15:58:05  Clrd-16:36:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an unwanted guest at her residence and she   
would like him removed.

25-1986         1600 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 820] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her puppy "LINA", ran from the residence and   
she is unable to find her. The dog is described as a 5 month   
old, black/brindle, with long legs, wearing a red collar.   
Caller requests a call if the dog is found.

25-1987         1615 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [MLF] MILFORD PD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting address of where he can find his car   
that was repossessed in Milford. Transferred to Milford PD   
via PSAP.

25-1988         1618 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:19:33                 Arvd-16:19:34  Clrd-16:49:38
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:56:18                 Arvd-16:56:22  Clrd-17:07:10
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:17:34                 Arvd-17:17:37  Clrd-17:22:19
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:43:43                 Arvd-17:43:44  Clrd-17:52:00
         Narrative:      

226 conducting ride along for CPA.

25-1989         1649 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:49:00  Clrd-16:55:53
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for hands free violation.

25-1990         1707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/15/2025 1716
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:07:00  Clrd-17:16:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1991         1719 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:27:21  Enrt-17:27:24  Arvd-17:29:47  Clrd-17:42:44
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a motor vehicle lockout at attached location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

25-1993         1742 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:43:38                 Arvd-17:43:39  Clrd-17:47:59
         Narrative:      

224 assisting WBFD with fire alarm.

         Narrative:      
Alarm activated with no apparent cause. Alarm reset and   
holding.   

25-1994         1818 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:20:43                 Arvd-18:20:44  Clrd-18:52:47
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:22:53                 Arvd-18:22:55  Clrd-18:49:50
         Narrative:      

Two E911 calls reporting multiple vehicle MVA with possible   
head injury.

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 towing en route.

25-1996         1850 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow-release form. Form issued.

25-1995         1908 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    BRESCIANI LN
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:09:12  Enrt-19:09:14  Arvd-19:19:44  Clrd-19:19:45
         Narrative:      

DPW reporting car in the roadway blocking sanders.

         Narrative:      
225 reports three vehicles in roadway obstructing sanders.   
All three vehicles moved by owners.
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25-2001         2033 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ office door.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch. Keyholder verified   
accidental.

25-2004         2053 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:55:59  Enrt-20:56:02  Arvd-20:57:23  Clrd-21:06:15
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting someone hit her mailbox. All   
parties still on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle able to leave scene on own power. Report to follow.

25-2005         2108 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 855] LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:20:39                 Arvd-21:20:41  Clrd-21:22:57
         Narrative:      

DPW reporting group of vehicles blocking roadway.

         Narrative:      
226 advising eight vehicles to move out of roadway.

25-2006         2209 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting single vehicle MVA. Transferred to MSP   
via PSAP.

25-2007         2211 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    CORNERSTONE LN
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:22:51                 Arvd-22:23:28  Clrd-22:23:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:30:11                 Arvd-22:30:16  Clrd-22:33:27
         Narrative:      

DPW reporting trucks blocking the roadway.

         Narrative:      
225 advising parties to move vehicles.

25-2008         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1347] PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:22:36  Enrt-22:22:39  Arvd-22:24:36  Clrd-22:42:48
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a vehicle hit her mailbox and   
the neighbors' fence.

         Narrative:      
226 reporting damage to the mailbox and neighbor's fence.

         Narrative:      
226 checking surrounding area. Nothing showing.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2009         2228 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:43:18                 Arvd-22:43:21  Clrd-22:43:41
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ front door far end.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employees clearing parking lot of snow.

25-2010         2334 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:36:53                 Arvd-23:36:55  Clrd-23:36:56
         Narrative:      

226 spoke to four juveniles playing in the street while   
plows were trying to get by. Parties advised to move to a   
safer location.


